
Please let Sens. Beyer, Starr, and their SBT committee members know 
that one more citizen is adding his name to the list of those who favor 
SB850. It is odd and amazing to me - I am 54 years old - that our 
freeway driving behavior has drifted so far, collectively, toward hanging 
in the left lane, leaving the ambitious to pass opportunistically to the 
right or center. Once we had a system everyone understood and 
accepted. Where on Earth did it go? Thank you. 
  
- Sam Lowry, Portland  
 


